Lake County Democratic Party Chair’s Report

March 7, 2024

On February 20th, I participated in a Michigan Democratic Party Mobilize online virtual training class called “Panel for Democratic County Canvasers”. 

On February 21st, I delivered our chickens eggs to our local food bank in downtown Baldwin.

On February 28th, I was an alternate for the Board of Canvassers to verify the county votes. 

On February 29th, I filled out all the required forms to “Contest Every Race”.

On March 7th, I chaired the LCDP monthly meeting.

